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Dear Sharlene, 

Samuel’s Wish 

 
 

On behalf of Make-A-Wish® New Zealand please accept our sincere thanks for your generous  

assistance with Samuel’s wish. Samuel is a 16 year old boy from Christchurch whose *one true 

wish* was to go to a Parramatta Eels game in Sydney and meet the team! 

 

Make-A-Wish grants the wishes of children (3-17 years) with life-threatening medical conditions to 

enrich the human experience with hope, strength and joy. We could not make the wishes of seri-

ously ill kids as special and memorable as they are without the generosity and kindness of people 

and organisations like you. 

 

Thank you so much for providing Samuel and his family insurance for their trip to Australia. With 

your help, Samuel was able to fly to Sydney to watch a Parramatta Eels home game. Samuel 

had seats in the premium suite where he was introduced to some of the Eel legend players. On 

top of all this, Samuel also meet some of the players and walked them out onto the pitch during 

their warm up session before the big game. It was an awesome atmosphere and the family had 

a fantastic time. As an enhancement to Samuel’s wish, he went to the Sydney Aquarium where 

he was given a private tour and participated in the shark feeding session with the staff!  

 

Granting a wish creates a piece of pure magic which can provide an escape for children and 

their families facing the most challenging times.  It is comforting to know we have friends, like you 

in the community willing to support Make-A-Wish and our many wish families. Your generosity and 

contribution was invaluable. 

 

Thank you for sharing in the power of a wish! 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charis MacDonald 

Wish Coordinator 

Make-A-Wish® New Zealand 


